



## **HAVE YOUR SAY**

Parap Pool is getting a makeover with two new competition standard pools and now we want to know your ideas to make this a great community space. We want the new facility to offer more than just swimming - it should be a place where you can come and relax, be active, meet people and celebrate.

Parap Pool was built in the 1960s, and was the first major community facility provided by Council for the people of Darwin to enjoy.

## **IMAGINE YOUR GREAT PLACE**

We want you to think big. What are the 'must haves' for you in the redevelopment? What would make the new Parap Pool a place you feel proud of, want to share with your friends and visitors to Darwin?

Whether you come on your own, with a family and friends, or maybe you come to play, picnic, relax or be healthy.....we want your ideas.

TURN OVER TO SEE HOW YOU CAN GET INVOLVED >









## **HOW TO HAVE YOUR SAY**

- Come along to a community BBQ at Parap Pool on either Sunday
   November or Saturday 7 November between 11am and 1pm.
   There will be extra fun for the kids in the pool!
- 2. Jump onto our website page darwin.nt.gov.au/parappool (or use the QR code below) and follow the links to fill out our quick and easy online survey
- 3. Fill out the ideas cards at our pools, libraries and Civic Centre
- 4. Check out our Facebook page **facebook.com/parappool** where you can upload photos, stories and share your ideas for the new Parap Pool
- 5. Email haveyoursay@darwin.nt.gov.au and leave your contact details if you would like to set up a meeting or chat about the project





@cityofdarwin



facebook.com/cityofdarwin



city\_of\_darwin

